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Dear Johanna family:
We are on the verge of an important historic 
event in England - the coronation of our new 
King!  We had a great day celebrating King 
Charles III’s ascension to the throne.  Read next 
week’s newsletter to find out what we have 
been up to and lots of photos.

Eid Party - Today at 3.30pm
We hope to see lots of you for our Eid Party 
after school today - bringing your favourite 
dishes to share and sampling those from other 
people.  Many people missed the Iftar this year, 
as it was in the Easter Holidays, however we did 
not want to miss out on celebrating as our 
Johanna family.

MCAS App
Please make sure you have downloaded the 
MCAS app onto your smart phone or tablet.  
This is our main way to communicate with 
parents.  We can SECURELY send you vital 
messages, the weekly newsletter and make sure 
you are charged correctly for items such as 
meals, wraparound care and trips.  If you need 
any help setting this up, see Fatima in the office 
who will help you.

KS2 Fruit
Please remember to pay £5 via the MCAS app 
so that we can ensure junior children in Y3, 4, 5 
and 6 get a healthy snack each morning at 
breaktime.

Clubs began this week
Clubs have now started - there are a few places 
left. Contact Cara in the office to book the last 
spaces.

Remember that we have the extra bank holiday 
this Monday, so we will see everyone at school 
on Tuesday.  Hope to see you for the 
Community Coronation Celebration on 
Millenium Green 12-4pm on Monday.
Dawn, Principal 
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Fond Farewells and a Warm Welcome
Schools are constantly growing and changing, so sometimes we have to 
say goodbye…  We have to say a very ‘fond farewell’ to Carly today.  
She has worked in our school for 5 years and is much loved by staff 
and children.  We will miss her dearly, however she is still very much 
part of our family as a mum so we will still see her most days.  Good 
luck in your future ventures Carly!

…sometimes we say hello! We are welcoming a new member of staff 
next week - Melissa will be joining us as our new Operations Manager.  
She and Cara will work together for a week to do a thorough 
handover.  Cara has been a “not-very-temporary” Temporary 
Operations Manager for the last year and is finally able to go and spend 
time with her family in Ireland.  We will miss her cheery greeting and 
fantanstic sense of humour.

Coronation Bank Holiday 
Monday 8th May - school closed



N 
Rainbow

Bonnie For always doing the right thing.
Jayden For good listening on the carpet.

R Red Riley For reading at home.
Zidaan For fantastic writing and reading.
Mikia For sounding out 15 sounds.
Kayden For excellent attitude to learning.

1 Orange Elas For being a curious historian!
Farhana For using amazing vocab and similies.

2 Yellow Yellow 
Class

For being resilient and adapting to change.

3 Green David For always doing the right thing.
Marshall For always trying his best.

4 Blue Batool For aways showing patience and 
perseverance in the classroom.

5 Indigo Reya For excellent focus and effort in Maths.
Aaya For patience and progress in Maths.

6 Violet Ashley For being our first Reading Millionare!
Music Awab For fabulous Ukulele playing.

Dylan For excellent focus and working hard.
Wrapz Logan For being extremely sensible and helpful.

Dennis For being helpful and caring.
P.E. Keannu

Cassius
For supporting and encouraging friends.

Nairah For excellent communication.
Ethan For excellent effort and attitude. 
Riaz & 
Carla

For excellent throwing and catching.

Galvin For always ready to learn.

Stars of the Week
Week 4

Mon 8th May King’s Coronation BANK HOLIDAY: 
SCHOOL CLOSED
Community Coronation 
Celebration 12-4pm
Waterloo Millennium Green

Tues 9th to Fri 
12th May

Year 6 SATs week

Fri 12th May Parent Coffee Morning at the 
Community Space

Week 5
Walk to School Week

Fri 19th May 9-10am Parent Coffee Morning
Week 6

Wed 24th May Y3 Trip: Royal Festival Hall to see 
Firebird by Stravinsky.

Fri 26th 
May

9-10am Parent Coffee Morning
Final Day of Term 5: 
school closes at 3.15pm

Half Term Holiday
Mon 29th May to Fri 2nd June

School reopens Mon 5th June

Dates for Summer 1 (Term 5)

Future Dates
Half term 
activities

Bikeability Cycle Training for 
children - sessions at Clapham Common 
(bikes can be borrowed) and at Brockwell 
Park (bikes will NOT be provided)

More information at https://
www.cycleconfident.com/courses/child-
group/?medium=email&source=GovDelivery

Need to borrow a bike?See Dawn asap.
Fri 14th 
July

Waterloo Carnival
2pm Carnival Procession
3.30-5.30pm Carnival on the Green 
(Millenium Park, opposite Old Vic next to 
Living Space).

For more information, see their website: 
https://waterloocarnival.org or if you would 
like to volunteer, click their ‘Get Involved’ link 
to see how you can join in.

     Job Opportunities
For more information 

and to apply visit 
https://www.oclcareers.org/

employer/oasis-academy-johanna

CARE LEADER BREAKFAST
Fixed Term (till July 24) 
Casual 7-9am term time only £13.00 per hour 

CARE LEADER AFTER SCHOOL
Fixed Term (till July 24) 
Casual 2.45-6.15pm term time only £13.00 per hour 

CARE WORKER BREAKFAST
Fixed Term (till July 24) 
Casual 7.15-8.45am term time only £10.75 per hour 

CARE WORKER AFTER SCHOOL
Fixed Term (till July 24) 
Casual 3-6pm term time only £10.75 per hour

Please contact Dawn (Principal) for a confidential conversation if 
you are interested.  Visits welcomed and encouraged, by 
appointment. Contact 020 7928 5814 or email 
info@oasisjohanna.org.  We reserve the right to close the 
applications on appointing the right candidate. The role is subject to 
satisfactory completion of probationary period, reference checks 
and completion of enhanced DBS application.

Attendance 94%
Y6 are finally knocked off 
the top spot!  Y1 Orange 
are our winners with 98% - 
a great comeback after 
illnesses, keep it up!  Y3 
Green have won the 
punctuality cup.  
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